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DATE: May 17, 2018

TO: Board of Mayor and Aldermen

FROM: Eric Stuckey, City Administrator
Kristine Tallent, Assistant City Administrator / CFO
Deborah Faulkner, Chief of Police
Brian Wilcox, Purchasing Manager

SUBJECT:
*Consideration of Purchase From Axon Enterprise, Inc. Of Scottsdale, Arizona In The Total Amount Of
$733,147.44 Over Five Years Including $217,483.44 In The First Year And $128,916 Per Year In Years Two
Through Five For Body-Worn Cameras And Related Software, Hardware And Services For The Police
Department (Total of $332,850 budgeted in four line items for fiscal year 2018; Contract No. 2018-0027)

Purpose
The purpose of this procurement is to purchase 129 body-worn cameras and related software, hardware and
services for the Police Department.

Background
The Police Department evaluated multiple brands of body-worn cameras in 2017 and has concluded that the
Axon brand will best meet its needs.  Pricing for the Axon brand is available to the City by means of the
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National IPA cooperative purchasing arrangement.

Financial Impact
The total value of the purchase would be $733,147.44 over five years including $217,483.44 in the first year
and $128,916 per year in years two through five.  The Police Department budget for fiscal year 2018 allocates
$253,750.00 out of the General Fund for the purchase of body-worn cameras.  The amount quoted by Axon
for year one is $36,266.56 (14%) under budget for FY2018.

Recommendation
Staff recommends that the City approve, contingent upon Law Department and City Administrator approval of
City Contract No. 2018-0027 with Axon Enterprise, Inc. of Scottsdale, Arizona, in the amount of $733,147.44
over five years including $217,483.44 in the first year and $128,916 per year in years two through five for body
-worn cameras and related software, hardware and services for the Police Department.  Contract No. 2018-
0027 has been prepared and is attached pending approval by the Board of Mayor and Aldermen.
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